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LEMOYNE THEATRE BLOG., LEMOUNE, PA. TELEPHONE 4-3005

Nov. 18 1949

Mr. J. W, Brauner
23 Howard Ave.,
Williamsville 21,

—_— New York.

Dear Mr. Brauner:

This letter will verify that you heard
our signals on the morning of November 10th. Thank you
for your report. KROF was bothering our measuring statlion
over in River Head Long Island, even with his directional
antenna.

We use a Collins 20T feeding a 2l10'guyed
i~ tower. We feed the tower with a 7/8" coaxial cable. We are
a daytime scheduled station at present but hope to full time
at a later date. We are going to run some night for an hour
or so for the Hewark Club----maybe you get thelr news letter
and can listen in.

Thanks agaln and best luck in you dxing.
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Howard Bair

Chief Engineer



